
May 16, 2024 

MICHAEL DAMMANN 

SOUTHWEST RESEARCH INSTITUTE 

6220 CULEBRA RD 

SAN ANTONIO, TEXAS 78238-5166 

Re: Laboratory Certification Renewal 

Laboratory ID# 82013 

Certificate # 82013001 

Certifying Authority Texas 

Dear Michael Dammann: 

The administrative review of the renewal documentation submitted by your laboratory for the above 

certificate has been completed.  Even though a new certificate has not been issued, your laboratory is still 

considered certified pending the technical review of the Standard Operating Procedures, Quality 

Assurance Manual, and the on-site evaluation report.  Upon completion of the technical review, you will 

be notified of any required corrective actions.  This letter can be used as verification of your continued 

certification in South Carolina for the above certificate.  Questions concerning your certification status can 

be addressed by contacting me at 803-896-0862 or by e-mail at bennethg@dhec.sc.gov.     

Sincerely, 

Hester G Bennett 

Office of Environmental Laboratory Certification 

Bureau of Environmental Health Services 

cc: Bennie L. Cockerel, Jr., Program Manager 

Office of Environmental Laboratory Certification 

Register on our website at www.scdhec.gov/labcert to receive e-mail updates for the Laboratory 

Certification Program.  Subscribing is easy and you’ll automatically receive new posts to our website. 

http://www.scdhec.gov/labcert







